
St Nicholas Church Building update: September 2019 
 
North aisle roof – as yet we have had no response from the DAC giving us 
the go ahead before the winter, although in principle they have agreed to the 

change of material from lead to terne coated stainless steel, which will avoid 
further thefts.  

 
Nevertheless, we have decided to instruct the architect to draw up 
appropriate plans and we will amend as necessary if further 
recommendations are given by the DAC.  Once the specification is 
produced we can then ask the building company to price up the works and 
plan a start date.  We have WC planning permission so we feel we have 
done all we can to be ready once the consent is received. 
 
Regarding the chancel wall, the extensive report from the structural 
engineer has been sent recorded delivery to the DAC along with the other 
documents requested. We are awaiting a response. 
 
We are very grateful to all the generous people who have already donated 
to the Building Fund.  A small group of people have already made plans of 
fund raising events for the next year and we hope that these will not only 
provide further funds for our parish church but will also offer a variety of 
activities that the village community will enjoy. 
 
If you would like to make a donation our bank details are: 
 
For building fund:    09-01-54     87637089 
For non-building fund (running costs):   09-01-54     80637083 
 
If possible please could you gift aid any donation by requesting a Gift aid form from: 

pamela.stnicholaslcc@gmail.com 
 
The GoFundMe account is: 
https://www.gofundme.com/save-baydon-st-nicholas-church-urgent 
 

For more information please contact 
Church Warden donniblackwell@icloud.com  /07973191654 
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